
 Families qualifie
d for 

  CalFresh/CalWORKs 

benefits 
are now eligible!

Serving Placer & Nevada Counties

Placer Community Action Council, Inc. is a nonprofit agency. Funding provided by the Department of U.S. Health and Human Services.

PCAC prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, marital status, genetic 
information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because of or because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program.

These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Rocklin Unified School District, the superintendent, or this school. The school makes no representation regarding the nature or 
quality of the services or activities promoted. The Rocklin Unified School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out 

of the distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards.




